#### Bunny Bunch Daycare & Pre-K Newsletter



July 2019

#### <u>Important Bunny Bunch News!</u>

Congratulations to the Bunny Bunch Class of 2019! The children worked very hard in preparation of the graduation ceremony. It was a wonderful day that was enjoyed by all. We will miss the children going off to

kindergarten and hope they will come back to visit! We know they will have success in

their continued educational experiences! Our family picnic was a HVGE success and we would like to thank everyone who came and those who brought such wonderful treats! The children had a great time and it

was the perfect way to start the summer!!

The daycare will be closed on Thursday, July 4th for Independence Day. We hope everyone has a safe and fun holiday!!

The toddlers, pre-k, and school age children will be having water days July 3rd, 19th, and 30th! Please bring in your child's swim suit, towel, and water shoes/sandals and label with their first and last name.

The pre-k and school age classes will be having bike days on July 11<sup>th</sup> and 27<sup>th</sup>. Please bring in your child's bike and helmet, labeled with their first and last name.

The children can wear *red, white, & blue* on Wednesday, July 3<sup>st</sup> to celebrate Independence day!

New York State now requires daycare centers to practice Shelter In Place Drills in case of scenarios such as weather related situations. The center will be conducting a shelter in place drill on July 9th.

#### Happy Birthday!!

This month we would like to wish Marie a very happy
1\* birthday, James and Josh a very happy 2\*\*
birthday, Joseph a very happy 4<sup>sh</sup> birthday, and Adam
a very happy 5<sup>sh</sup> birthday!! We would also like to wish
Miss Sheila and Mr. Mike a happy birthday this
month! We hope you all have a great day!!

#### Star Teacher!

Congratulations to our Star Teacher of the Month, Miss Denise from our Townline Road location!! Miss Denise is our wonderful lead teacher in the Infant Room who we are very grateful for! She has a lot of experience working with children and it shows in her everyday caring and fun-loving ways. Miss Denise constantly makes sure that each baby is well taken care of and loved each day. The babies all adore her and always want to be around her. Not only is: the room clean and safe for the children but she makes sure it is fun too! She is always coming up with cute activities for the babies, like her most recent one, bringing in beach balls and a swimming pool for the children to play in, which they are loving! She also is constantly singing and dancing with the kiddos and always does a cute Circle Time. Miss Denise is: extremely hard working and reliable and truly gives it her all each and every day. We know that the babies are in great care with her and are so thankful to have someone so loving and dedicated here with us at Bunny Bunch! Congratulations Miss Denise!!

Each month we have a "Star Student" of the month. The lead teachers will make the choice. Certificates and prizes will be awarded to the children at the beginning of the month. The teacher will base their decision on growth and development, relating to others, eating and napping habits, and other STAR OUALITIES!

We love you!!!



Our wonderful Star Students this month are...

INFANT: Maddox

TODDLER: Annabelle

PRE-K: Liam

\*

#### Infant News!



"Underwater Adventures" is the theme in the Infant Room for July! The babies will be reading fun stories, singing new songs, and making lots of creative crafts as they learn all about the ocean! They will be finger-painting jellyfish with jelly, making do-a-dot sea horses, creating aquariums with Cheerios and many more fun crafts! The babies will also be making fun crafts to prepare for the 4<sup>th</sup> of July! As always, these little cuties will be going outdoors for walks and will continue their daily Circle Time! It is sure to be a terrific month in the Infant Room!

The center will be closed on Thursday, July 4<sup>th</sup> for Independence Day. We hope everyone has a safe and happy holiday!

Congratulations to our Infant Star of the Month,

Maddox !!

\*\*\*\*\*\*\*

×

**★** 

\*

## Infant News!



Maddox is our adorable and loveable Infant Star of the Month for July! Everyone at Bunny Bunch absolutely adores this little cutie and are very proud of how far he has come in the last several months! Maddox has the biggest and happiest smile that constantly brightens up the room. He also has such an infectious laugh that is just too cute! He truly is such a happy little guy who is always so sweet and cuddly. Maddox is now sitting up on his own very well and holding his bottle. He is always having fun playing with his friends and he especially loves songs and Circle Time. Maddox is such a handsome and loving little boy who is doing a fantastic job and we are excited to continue to watch him learn and grow!

Congratulations Maddox!! We love you!!!

\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*

\* \*

\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*

### Toddler News!



"Splish, Splash, Water Fun" is the theme for July in the Toddler Room! The kiddos will start the month with "4th of July Fun" as they make firework crafts! They will continue their underwater learning during the next week as they focus on "Ocean Fun" and "Tropical Fish." The toddlers will be learning all about fish and working on a week long project as they make a fun fish bowl craft! The kiddos are going to end this fun month with "Beach Days" and "Fun with Water". This will be a fun two weeks for the toddlers as they make water crafts and many fun summery crafts. The toddlers will also be having a few water days throughout the month!

These little cuties will be having a blast this month with all of the fun activities planned!

The center will be closed on Thursday, July 4th for Independence Day. We hope everyone has a safe and happy holiday!

Our Water Days are going to be July 1st, 9th, and 25th! Please bring in your child's swimsuit, towel, and water shoes/sandals and label all items. Thank you!

Congratulations to our Toddler Star of the Month,

Annabelle!!

\*\*\*\*\*\*

\*

\*

#### Toddler News!



Congratulations to our fun-loving and adorable Toddler Star of the Month,

Annabelle !! Annabelle is doing such a great job in the Toddler Room and we are all very proud of her! This little cutie brightens up the room each day with her beautiful smile and others just love being around her for she is funny, friendly, and so very sweet! She is always doing and saying cute and silly things to make others laugh. Annabelle has been doing a great job with sharing with her friends and she loves to help her teachers. She is also doing great during Circle Time where she loves to learn new things! Annabelle has so much fun playing with all of her friends, going outside on the playground, and she loves to read stories and play with the baby dolls. This beautiful and bright little girl is such a joy to have here with us at Bunny Bunch and we are excited to continue to watch her learn and grow! Congratulations Annabelle!! We love you!!!

\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*

\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*

×

×

 $\star$ 

\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*

#### Pre-K 3 News!



It is summertime at Bunny Bunch and the kids are going to have a blast with all of the fun stuff we have planned!

The theme in the Pre-K room this month is "Amazing Animals!" July is going to be a fun month full of learning! We will be learning about different types of animals but we will begin with "Patriotic Week". The children will be making firework art, an eagle and a sparkler snack! "Under the Sea" is our next week's theme and will have the children discovering the creatures that live underwater. They will be making paper plate fish, octopus art, and underwater pictures! The next week, "Pets," is one that all of the children love! They will be learning about types of pets and even discussing what pets they have. The children will also be doing a fun matching activity with animals and their babies. We will end this fun month with "Zoo Animals!" The children will be talking about their experiences at the zoo, making a zoo mobile, and learning all about zoo animals. Miss Whitney and the children will continue with their Circle Time activities and will also be reading new stories and learning new songs as they learn all about these fun animals! The children will also enjoy playing outside and going for walks to enjoy the beautiful weather! July is looking like a fun month for these kiddos!

Our Water Days are going to be July 1st, 9th, and 25th! Please bring in your child's swimsuit, towel, and water shoes/sandals and label all items. Thank you!

The Pre-K class will be having a bike day on Wednesday, July 17<sup>th</sup>! Please make sure to bring your child's bike and helmet and label both with their first and last name. Thank you!

Congratulations to our Pre-K 3 Star of the Month, Liam!!

\*\*\*\*\*

\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*

×

\*

## Pre-K 3 News Continued!



Way to go Liam for being our Pre-K 3 Star of the Month!!

Liam has such a fun-loving and friendly personality that makes everyone love being around him! He is a handsome and bright young man who is having so much fun learning new things everyday. He is doing a great job participating during Circle Time and class discussions. Liam is also working very hard during centers where he is doing awesome with tracing and spelling his name and with learning his letters and numbers. When it comes to playtime this happy boy loves to build awesome towers with the blocks and legos, play with the cars, and of course play outside with all of his friends. He is a very creative young man who loves coming up with new ways to play. Liam is more than ready for our Pre-K 4 Room which he will be in soon and we are excited for another fun year with him!

Congratulations Liam!! We love you!!!

\*\*\*\*\*\*\*

\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*

 $\star$ 

 $\star$ 

 $\star$ 

 $\star$ 

\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*

\*\*\*\*\*\*

# Pre-K 4 & Bunny Bunch Day Camp News!



The school age children at Bunny Bunch are in for a special treat this summer!

Our summer program is sure to be a lot of fun for everyone! Each week the children will be focusing on a different theme and will be doing many fun learning activities and crafts that go along. At the end of every week the children will earn a fun certificate to show off what they learned!

The month of July will start with "Patriotic Week." The children will be preparing for Independence Day with fun activities such as making fireworks in a jar, making paper plate flags, and deciding what they would do if they were the president!

"Science Week," will have the children turn into little scientist as they do fun science experiments. They will be doing a plant color by number, an "If I were an astronaut" worksheet, and a fun fizzing color activity! The following week; "Pirate Week" is sure to be a week enjoyed by all of the children as they make many fun pirate crafts, go on a treasure hunt outside, and even make a fun pirate ship snack. The following week will transform our children into little chefs! "Young Chef Week" will have the children making chef hats, making many yummy snacks, and learning all about being different foods! Throughout the month, the children will be working on their math, writing, and reading skills as they participate in the many fun activities to take place!!

Our Water Days are going to be July 1st, 9th, and 25th! Please bring in your child's swimsuit, towel, and water shoes/sandals and label all items. Thank you!

The Pre-K/Summer Camp class will be having a bike day on Wednesday, July 17th!

Please make sure to bring your child's bike and helmet and label both

with their first and last name. Thank you!

\*\*\*\*\*\*

\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*

\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*

\*\*\*\***\***\*\*\*

\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*

#### Family Picnic Fun!!



\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*

\*